le 18/10/99

COMMUNAUTE ISRAELITE DE LAUSANNE

Dear Rabbi Dr. Lamm,

A few years ago, you permitted me to translate your book "A Hedge of Roses" into French.
Unfortunately, I was then not able to commit a good translation.

I now have the pleasure to present this new fine translation, and I ask again for the
authorization to publish it.

All the best.

Rabbi I




